
Partner webinar series: 
Preparing for the COVID-19 Public Health 

Emergency (PHE) to end
Register for monthly opportunities to learn more about how Oregon Health Authority (OHA) and the Oregon 

Department of Human Services (ODHS) are working together to prepare for the end of the national COVID-19 
PHE with the goal of preserving benefits for individuals and families. Access webinar materials at: 

oregon.gov/covid-phe-partners.

Who should attend: Community partners, Coordinated Care Organizations, 
providers, insurers, and more!

What to expect:
• Information on how Oregon is preparing for when the national COVID-19 

Public Health Emergency (PHE) ends
• Communication tools partners can use to engage people who receive 

OHP or ODHS benefits
• Time for questions and feedback

Language and disability access: American Sign Language, live captioning, and 
real-time interpretation from English to Spanish will be available.

Join us Tuesdays, 10 to 11 a.m. PST
• October 18
• November 15
• December 13
Click to register or scan the QR 
code.

For individuals with disabilities or individuals who speak a language other than English, OHA can provide 
information in alternate formats such as translations, large print, or braille. Contact the COVID-19 

Communications Unit at 1-971-673-2411 or COVID19.LanguageAccess@dhsoha.state.or.us at least 
2 business days in advance of the webinar. ODHS and OHA accept all relay calls.

https://www.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJItfuyqrjwpHKmRw0h8x0UWFahir_Dg908

